
Welcome to the Comboni Missionaries' Newsletter

Thank you for subscribing to the newsletter of the Comboni Missionaries in the United
Kingdom. Please enjoy this week’s latest blogs from our Communities across the world! We
upload new articles every day – to read them throughout the week, visit our website at the link
below.

Visit our website

African Proverb of the Week

"We are what we think"
 

(Hausa, Nigeria)
 
 

Read more

Maytenus
Senegalensis: The
Magical Plant

Read more

Kenya: Pokot – The
Rite Of Initiation,
‘Sapana’

Read more

Colombia: The
Nasa – A Proud
People

Read more

Digitisation: A
Chance For Africa

Read more

Life Flourishes
When There Is
Respect,
Compassion, Love
And Equality For
All

Read more

Africa: Voices Of
Opera
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INTERNATIONAL EVENTS

May 22-31, 2017: 

United Nations NGO Committee Meetings



May 25, June 1, 2017:

The symposium for the 150th Anniversary of the Comboni Institute will take place in Rome 
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